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From:

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 10:41 AM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: El Camino Real/Esplanade intersection

Hello, 

 

We live on Avenida Barcelona.  

 

We support/encourage the removal of the exis�ng delineators on El Camino Real near Esplanade. A le -turn pocket at 

Esplanade/El Camino Real w/ a Beach access sign seems reasonable. 

 

Too much traffic is currently being funneled down Barcelona. Esplanade should share in that traffic volume, especially since 

Esplanade also offers easy beach access. 

 

Thank you, 

Elaine Maurer 

 

 




